
Issue Date  16 February 2021

Important Dates

Principal Tour 9am
Tuesday 23 February

AGM 7pm
Wednesday 24 February

Adelaide Cup Public
Holiday
Monday 8 March

Master Planning
Consultation
Meeting 6pm
Wednesday 17 March

Pupil Free Day
Friday 26 March

Sports Day 8:45am
to 1:30pm
Friday 9 April

Principal's Message
It was great to see so many of our families at our Welcome Night. The teachers enjoyed reacquainting with many families while also

welcoming new families to our community. This week the teachers are engaging in Learning Conversations with students and families.

Learning Conversations early in the school year provide an opportunity to form a solid partnership between teachers and parents. The

teachers will chat about what they have already discovered about your child, and for families to share a deeper insight into their child. It

is not too late to book an appointment with your child’s teacher, please follow the link.  More detailed information can be found in the

email sent to families last Wednesday.

Yesterday we gathered as a community for traditional pancakes for Shrove Tuesday. A big thank you to the staff for organising the event

and arriving at school early to ensure the pancakes were ready for our children and families. Today we began our Lenten Journey with

Ash Wednesday Mass celebrated with Fr Peter. It was a lovely celebration with Fr Peter reminding us to aspire to Be More, the theme for
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2021 Project Compassion.

We are excited to announce that children will have the opportunity to order Subway rolls and wraps at St John Bosco on Tuesday’s and

Friday’s beginning in week 6, Tuesday 2nd March. Families can place orders on QKR that will go directly to Subway. More information

will follow in the coming week.

Our School Annual General Meeting will be on Wednesday 24th February at 7:00pm in our school library. We welcome all members of

our community to the evening, the 2020 reports will be tabled. We do have vacancies for parent representatives on our School Board for

2021 if you are interested please complete a nomination form and return to the front office by 3:00pm on Friday 19th February.

Each school has a Master Plan that plans out the future of the school in the context of history, culture and values. It establishes the

guidelines by which to create a campus of learning that will sustain for decades to come. It is time to upgrade St John Bosco’s Master

Plan. We value and respect all community members’ voice and want everyone to be part of the consultation process. As a staff we will

work closely as a group and with all the children to ensure everyone has an opportunity to present their hopes and dreams for St John

Bosco School’s future. We invite all parents, school board members and parishioners to a consultation meeting on the 17th March at

6:00pm in our library. Consultants from Edge Architects will lead the consultation process. We look forward to your support in this

process.

Have a lovely week, God Bless

Kate Turner

From our APRIM

Shrove Tuesday

In many ways Shrove Tuesday is about beginning a time to ‘unclutter’ our lives. We know it as a great day to eat pancakes but it also has
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special religious significance, and provides a valuable message for all people.

Shrove Tuesday is the day before Ash Wednesday, which begins the church season of Lent. Lent has always been a time of reflection,

of thinking about others and considering carefully how we can ‘unclutter’ our lives to make room for the things that really matter like our

relationship with God, self, others, our world.

To ‘unclutter’ will mean different things for each of us – it might mean reducing our busyness or being less of a ‘consumer’ or reviewing

expectations of self or others, etc.

Traditionally, during Lent, people would limit their intake of ‘luxury’ foods like meat, fats, eggs. To ensure these were not wasted families

would use them up before Lent started – hence, the cooking of pancakes!

 

 

Shrove Tuesday
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Ash Wednesday

Today we began our Lenten Journey with Ash Wednesday Mass celebrated with Fr Peter. It was a lovely celebration with Fr Peter

reminding us to aspire to Be More, the theme for 2021 Project Compassion.

The season of Lent is a time to ‘renew’ – we pray, reflect and act in ways that help strengthen our relationship with God, ourselves, one

another and our world. On Ash Wednesday we receive a small cross of ashes on our forehead (this year due to COVID restrictions the

ashes will be sprinkled on our heads) to remind us of God’s love, help and dream for us. This cross (or sprinkling) is also a reminder that

sometimes we have to consider or change ways we might act in order to grow into the person God knows us to be.

Wishing you a lovely week

Sara Hart
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Ash Wednesday

  

  

  

  

 

2021 House Captains
Congratulations to our senior students who have been nominated as 2021 House Captains.
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ST MARIA MAZZARELLO BLUE TEAM

Freedom & Jordan

ST DOMINIC SAVIO GOLD TEAM

Aysha & Domenic

ST FRANCIS De SALES GREEN TEAM

Maria & Andrew

2021 House Captains
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School Banking Program

For many years children have been participating the School Banking Program here at St John Bosco School which is run by Parent

Volunteers.

Good savings takes practice. So to help your child develop good savings skills, you can choose for them to be part of CommBank's

School Banking Program.

School Banking day is Tuesday at St John Bosco School.   Children can deposit their savings weekly by placing their book in the banking

bag found in their class office box.  All books will be returned at the end of the day to be sent home.  Once they have collected 10 tokens

they can redeem a reward.  

School Banking is also a great fundraiser for our school. Our school receives a Regular Savers Contribution of $5 for every 10 deposits

processed per student as well as an Annual Contribution.  

Our School Banking is made possible because of Volunteers.  Unfortunately, to enable our program to continue we are in

desperate need of Parent Volunteers.  If you are interested in helping and can spare an hour of your time on a Tuesday

morning we would love to hear from you!   If Tuesday is not the best day for you let us know as we can always change our

School Banking Day.

For more information about the program or to apply online click the this link here.  
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Vegetable Garden

Last week the children noticed some zucchini, tomatoes and spring onions growing in our vegetable garden.  Ms Hart, Aysha and Amelia

(5/6 ZG) made some delicious quiche using the fresh ingredients.  This was a part of the Pastoral Care program in development at St

John Bosco aiming to support the wellbeing of our students and families.  

Subway Lunches available to order!
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We are excited to announce that children will have the opportunity to order Subway rolls and wraps at St John Bosco on Tuesday’s and

Friday’s beginning in week 6, Tuesday 2nd March. Families will be able to place orders using the QKR App.  The orders will go directly to

Subway and be delivered to school.   Keep your eye out for more information coming shortly.

Tuition Fees
Last week families received Tuition Fee Statements for the year.  School Fees are a vital component to St John Bosco School's

commitment to provide high quality education for all our children.  Upon enrolment parents/caregivers accept the responsibility for the

payment of fees in full by the end of November each year, for 2021 close of business Tuesday 30th November 2021.

Payment Methods

Payments can be made in full or by an approved payment plan. We encourage all families to set up weekly, fortnightly or monthly direct

debit payments.

Payment options include:

Direct Debit – deductions from your bank account (forms available from the office)

BPay – reference numbers are printed on invoices and statements

Credit Card – Visa or Mastercard (forms available from the office)

Centrepay – a deduction from Centrelink payments (forms available from the office)

Cash

For more detailed information you can click this link here

If you require any asssitance meeting payments or have any questions, please contact Louise Kennewell or Katerina Andrushenko via

the following emails:

louise.kennewell@sjb.catholic.edu.au

katerina.andrushenko@sjb.catholic.edu.au 

 

QKR
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Have you downloaded our QKR APP yet?

The secure and easy way to order and pay for school items from your phone is QKR, by Mastercard.

Order and pay for your child's Uniforms, Tuition Fees, OHSC, excursions, camps and more, therefore reducing the need to bring

cash to school.

See your receipts on the App and send them by email if require

Click the link below to find out more.

 

How to download QKR APP

2021 Sports Registration of Interest

If your child is interested in playing in an After School Sport team please complete the registration of interest form as soon as possible. 

Forms can be collected from the school Office.

Soccer 2 Sports
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Soccer Referees needed
North West Junior Soccer Association is looking for new faces to join our referee team. Referee meetings are held only on Monday

nights 6:30 to 7:30pm.  Referees need to be 12 years and older, no experience necessary, available Saturdays through Term 2 and 3

between 8am and 2pm.   For more information call Tony on 0418814524 or email referees@nwjsa.org.au
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